
 

        St. Mary’s Newsletter   

        May 10th & 11th  Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 
Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion, your schedules for May are in the Sacristy so if you would like a paper copy, 
please feel free to pick one up. 
 
If  you have not already done so, please make your pledge to the Annual Catholic Appeal, 
even if it is simply a commitment to pray.  We would really like to get 100% participation. 
 
The St. Mary’s Women’s League will be making and selling cookies as a fundraiser for the 
summer.  The ladies need to know what flavor cookie is a favorite so there are “ballots” by the 
Market Street door and a basket in which to put them.  Please vote for your favorite cookie and 
then list the types that you think are most likely to sell.  There is no obligation, just needed 
information.  Thank you for your time. 
 
This Sunday, May 11th, we will have the May Crowning.  Evelyn Grey Ferguson 
will have the honor of crowning the statue of our Blessed Mother between  the 
two Masses, at 10:00 AM.    
 

   Saturday         3:45 PM    Reconciliation 
                        4:30 PM  + Kunzman Family by Mary Ann Capocaccia                              

 05/10 -  05/16        Sunday           8:00 AM  + Kok Fu Lin by Sam & Tet Kok                                   
 10:30 AM   PARISH   

Monday           5:30 PM   Souls in Purgatory 
            Tuesday           5:30 PM    Communion Service 
   Wednesday    5:30 PM   Jamie Kok (B’day) by Sam & Tet Kok 

Thursday        5:30 PM  + John Chew by Sam & Tet Kok 
                                 Friday             5:30 PM  + Sadler Family by Mary Ann Capocaccia  
                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations and blessings to our four young parishioners who received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation last Sunday through Bishop David Talley. Please pray that they are strengthened 
by the Holy Spirit and that they will be true witnesses of Christ to others. May they spread and 
defend the faith by word and deed.  Pictured from left are Allison, Wendell, Bishop Talley, 
Judith and Aron.  On the second row are Vernua Hanrahan, teacher, Deacon Ernie Albonetti 
and Deacon Jerry Horne.  Father Patrick is back center. 

Last week’s collection was as follows:   Offertory  $1,229.00  
         Soup Kitchen $   976.00 

 



All invited! Our Diocese and Knights of Columbus Councils in West Tennessee are honored to present the 
Annual Angelo Lucchesi Seminarian Dinner, Saturday, June 21, at St. Benedict at Auburndale High School. 
Doors open at 5:30pm. The successful Seminarian Dinner fundraiser was sold out the last three years 
andtickets are selling fast again, so get your tickets today. For more information, contact Lyssette Candia at 
901-373-1244 or email Susan Vescovo, sdvdscovo@gmail.com. The online auction is June 7th-21st  
    

                              Upcoming Retreats at Our Lady of Peace Retreat Center 

June 13th – 19th Catholic Family Stay-cation – Choose from 1 to 6 nights to break-away and enjoy time   
together.  Mass & daily prayer, outdoor fun, crafts, movies and lots of nature. June 26th – 29th –  

Silent Retreat Weekend – Choose 3 nights beginning June 26th or 2 nights beginning June 27th. Please        
visit our website: www.olqpretreats.com and Like/Share/Follow on Facebook and Instagram 

 
      Our Lectors for this weekend (5/10 & 5/011) are Kathy Albonetti at 4:30 PM on 
Saturday, Vernua Hanrahan at 8:00 and Cindy Horne at 10:30 AM on Sunday.  

 
     Our Altar Servers are John at 4:30 PM on Saturday, Oscar, Wendell & Gates at 8:00 
and LeAnna, Stephen & Becky at 10:30 AM on Sunday. 

 
     
 
 
 
  

 Please pray for the following:  
Rene Albonetti, Matt Alford, Jeraline Aluko,  Eleanor & Chris Bailey, Frank Baldoni, Kathy Bandy, 
Ryan Barrow,  Cornelia Berkemeyer, Velvet Boone, Libby Borgognoni, Glenna Bradshaw, Amie 
Buckley, Olga Calvert, Sarah Campbell, Wade & Ginny Carpenter, Rick Chaffin, Gloria 
Chalmers, Connie Clingan, Rally Collins, Kathy Cope, David Denton, Jennifer DeSouza, Janet 
DeStefano, Preston Dickens, Linda Echols, Liz Edmundson, Larry Foster, Ruth Foster, Jim 
Gaither, Hailey Marie Hamman, Vickie Hancock, Donna Hardin, Cyd Harris, Harry, Casey 
Hoffman, Roger Hooper, Cindy Horne, Ari Jones, Paul Kelly, Nicole King, Cindy & Todd Lee, 
Brian Lynn, Tony Maglio, Rebecca Mariner, Kathy McCord, Bobby McDonald, Joyce Mobley, 
Frances Montgomery, Christie O’Neal, Sandra Polk, Carl Price, Jimmy Raffanti, Carol Rasnic, 
Jack Rasnic, Marilyn Ray, Bill Robilio, Eddie Rogers, Jr., Marilyn Rogers, Kathy Rowan, Philip 
Ruggiero, Coy Sandoval, Dr. Cathy Schanzer, Tommy Shafer, Gladys K. Smith, Millard Smith, 
Shantih Smyth, Rachel Stevens, Lisa Taylor, Norma Valentine, John Warner, Suzanne Warner, 
George Webb Family, Charles Weirich, Mary Anne Wells, Lillian Whitmore, Madeline Wilhelm, 
C. J. Wulke 
All the kids at St. Jude 
Our priests who are ill:  Fr. John Hourican, Fr. Bryan Timby, Fr. William Burke, Monsignor John 
McArthur, Monsignor Val Handwerker, Monsignor Victor Ciaramitaro, Fr. James Martell 

 
           
   
 

 
 
Procedure for Reporting Sexual Abuse 
Anyone who has knowledge of or who has cause to suspect an incident of sexual abuse should report the information to the 
appropriate civil authorities first at 877-237-0004, then to the Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline 901-373-1266 or the Catholic 
Bishop Abuse Reporting Service at 800-276-1562. 
 
            

 

 

 

 

 ROSARIES RECITED 
         April 27th  – May 3rd  – 27 
      Thank you for participating! 
    KEEP IT GOING! 

mailto:sdvdscovo@gmail.com
http://www.olqpretreats.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


